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      NEWSLETTER Term 3, Week 2, 2012 

You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 

Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

Dear Parents and Families,  
Thanks again to Sr Alma Cabassi for being 

Acting Principal as I take a fortnight’s pater-

nity leave, and to all teachers and staff for as-

sisting her. In a small school, whenever some-

one is away it means extra duties for everyone 

else. The cheerful, no-nonsense approach of all 

staff at Red Hill School is certainly a big rea-

son why our school is such a happy, welcom-

ing place. 

On Wednesday we wel-

comed new students to the 

school as part of our Three-

Year-Old Kindy programme. 

This programme will be run 

by Miss Katherine Kelly 

each Wednesday morning 

between 7.45 and 10.45 am.  

3 year-old students will com-

bine with the current Kindy 

students to provide the op-

portunity to get to know 

what school is about, to be-

come familiar with teachers 

and schoolmates, and to ex-

perience the great learning 

opportunities and fun of the 

Kindy classroom and the 

wider school environment. 

Any families wishing to en-

rol 3 year-old students 

should see Dean. 

A PAThS “Kid of the Day” is chosen 

each day at Warlawurru School. 

Please ask your child if they were 

chosen today. 

“Love” is a truly human emotion and has been 

described as “the light within”.  
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UPCOMING EVENTS @ Warlawurru: 

Week 2 & 3: Sr Alma Cabassi rsj will be Acting Principal at Warlawurru. 

Week 3: WAMSE Science and SOSE testing for students in Years 5 and 7 

throughout WA. 

Week 3: Literacy Consultant Marisa Kelly working with staff at school. 

Wednesday August 15th: Football West footy clinic at Red Hill School 11am-

12pm. 

Week 6: Years 3 to 7 Broom Camp– 25 school days to go! Remember your at-

tendance depends on your good attendance (don’t miss school) and good behav-

iour (follow our school rules). 

Jesus said to them, “I am the bread of life. Whoever comes to me will never be hungry, and 
whoever believes in me will never be thirsty.  John 6: 35 

          Dean  Savoia   (Principal) 
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Last week at Red Hill! 

Our school enrolment is 53 students. 

Tomorrow, Friday August 3rd is 

CENSUS Day for schools across 

Australia. Four different census re-

ports are prepared for Federal and 

State Governments and for the Catho-

lic Education Office. The information 

gathered concerns which students are 

currently enrolled at Warlawurru 

Catholic School, which students actu-

ally attend on Friday August 3rd, and 

other information about attendance 

rates and class composition. Any 

child absent from school on Friday 

August 3rd requires a written permis-

sion note from their parents or carers. 

Next week, students in Years 5 and 7 will take part in 

testing in Science and Studies of Society and Environ-

ment (SOSE). Tests are conducted across the state and 

results will be provided to parents later in the year.  

Cheyanna Stretch 

shows the great 

writing she did last 

week. Her class  

learned about the 

human body and 

made statements 

that were true for 

them. They then 

chose some of 

these statements to 

record on their own 

work.  


